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Current News Briefs 
 

 The Membership committee is diligently 
working it’s way through the Wait List, 
sending out 583 invitations so far this year, 
which has produced about 160 new 
members. 

 The Mentors have also been busy, 
completing 326 sessions, and reported of 
those sessions, 173 perspective members 
have completed the final stage for 
membership. 
 

 The Mentor Review Board wants members 
to know they are committed to continue 
sessions throughout the winter months, 
despite the cold weather and shorter hours 
of light and permitted shooting.  
 

 Do you know there is an After School 
Archery Program for High School students. 
The program is held at the indoor archery 
range on Mondays between 4 and 7pm. 
The instructor is David Lee and new 
students are always welcome. Have 
questions? Contact education@sccsfa.org  

 The SCCSFA ARCHERY Winter League will 
be starting in January. Want to participate? 
Contact, archery@sccsfa.org  

 The 1st day of trout season is Saturday, 
April 1st. Plenty of trout will be stocked 
again this year and our traditional 
children’s fishing derby will be held. As a 
Reminder, those doing late season fishing 
will need a new license and trout stamp 
starting January 1, 2023. 

 Do you know there is a Junior Shooting 
Program. Mark Fenster and his team of 
certified instructors teach those interested 
in learning how to shoot. The program is 
held at the club ranges on Sundays 
between 2 and 4pm. Both Rifles and 
ammunition are supplied by the club. The 
program is also open to non-members and 
has increased by 6 students since Field 
Day. Have questions? Contact 
junior@sccsfa.org  

 Marsh Rd, a new and welcomed addition. 
When the club purchased the 47 acres, 
there was no way to get 
from the main grounds to 
the outdoor archery 
course unless you drove 
Rt 926 to Byrd Road. 
However, a proposal 
offer by the Facilities 
committee was approved 
and the installation of a 
Low-Water crossing was completed. We 
can now drive our maintenance equipment 
over the entire property. 

 Send comments to newsletter@sccsfa.org 


